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Stakeholder Engagement survey 

24/25 Campbell Tickell presented the updated draft engagement survey following the edits 
requested by the Commission in the meeting on 24th February.  

The Commission requested a number of final amendments.  
The Trust took the Commission through proposals for promoting the survey, including the 
use of Trust communication channels (including regular Trust boater updates) and wider 
briefing for waterway press.  

The Commission thanked Campbell Tickell and Trust colleagues for their efforts in getting 
the survey ready to launch on 3 March and expressed their hope in getting as wide a 
range of responses as possible.  
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